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Comments: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Dear Ms. Elliott,

 

 

I'm writing as a concerned citizen of the Lamoille area and ask that you please do NOT lease some of the most

beautiful country in the world for oil and gas entry. The potential hazards to the underground aquifers are

alarming and could completely ruin the way of life for many Nevadans that live in or depend on this area. This

really has irresponsible written all over it. The potential hazards far outweigh the potential benefits. Please don't

do this.

 

Our focus for tomorrow's energy needs really should be on renewable, environmentally harmless sources. We,

as a people, are above ruining pristine land like this for the profit of a few oil companies, aren't we? PLEASE

RECONSIDER AND DENY THIS PROJECT.

 

Thank you, 

Jeff Brooke

943 Sustacha Dr.

P. O. Box 281196

Lamoille, NV 89828

775-622-5436
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